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*** 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

 

In terms of the Important Notice No. EC 01/07/2025- EC dated 08.08.2025 

regarding SSC 2025 Examinations, the Commission has decided to provide another 

opportunity to approximately 59,500 candidates based on the analysis of logs of all 

shifts of Selection Posts/Phase-XIII Examination-2025, by rescheduling their exam on 

29.08.2025. 

 

2.  In this regard, it is informed that the candidates may ascertain whether their 

examination has been rescheduled or not through their candidate login. Candidates, 

whose exam has been rescheduled, can view their examination city details from 

22.08.2025 onwards and download their admit card w.e.f. 26.08.2025 by logging in 

through the designated login module on the website of the Commission 

(https://ssc.gov.in/). 

 

3. Further, such candidates will also be intimated about their rescheduled 

examination through e-mail/ SMS by concerned Regional Offices of the Commission. 

 

 

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India 

21.08.2025 
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